
TRIP TO INDIA FOR BOOKS 
Sunway College Librarian, Puan Hamadah HajiGhazali 
and the Senior Library Assistant, Mr Phua Cheng Tuck, 
were invited to attend the 11th New Delhi World Book 
Fair in India recently. 

They discovered books from all over the world being 
sold at incredibly low prices and what was described as 
the "Best Publisher Service" in comparison to all other 
3ook Fairs that they've been to. 

Jerrine Koay 
Sunway College 
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